
LETTER OF EXPLANATION
TOYOTA ALBUQUERQUE – PROPOSED FENCE

Larry H. Miller Toyota, located in Albuquerque New Mexico proposes to add a wrought iron security 
fence to the perimeter of their site.  This fence will replace an existing bollard & chain fence.  New 
rolling gates will replace existing swinging gates at the existing site driveways.  A 3’ high fence is 
proposed along the front of the site and a portion of the West side of the site while an 8’ high fence 
is proposed along a portion of the West side of the site and the North side of the site.  An existing 
chain link fence will remain on the East side of the site.
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